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Official opening of new jetty the final piece of Town Beach 
project 

 
The Shire of Broome is inviting the community to join us for the official opening of the Town Beach 
Jetty, with an inclusive event to take place on the morning of November 6. 
 
The $6 million, 112-metre jetty’s completion is the final puzzle piece in the Town Beach Foreshore 
Redevelopment, with the Broome precinct overhauled in recent years.  
 
The event will start at 8.30am and involve activities for the whole community to enjoy, and an 
official ribbon cutting. 
 
Once opened, the jetty will provide the opportunity for fishing from land and improve accessibility 
to Roebuck Bay for those launching boats. 
 
Shire of Broome president Harold Tracey said it would be great to see the community and 
stakeholders present to witness the officially completed Town Beach precinct. 
 
“The Shire would like to thank Lotterywest and the State Government for their funding assistance 
to help undertake this grand project,” he said. 
 
“The overwhelming response to the project has been really positive and I’d like to thank all those 
parties that helped bring the work to fruition. 
 
“Please join us for a community celebration and be one of the lucky first people to set foot on the 
newly finished Town Beach Jetty.” 
 
For further information regarding this event visit the Events tab at www.broome.wa.gov.au or 
follow the Shire of Broome on Facebook.  
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